
  

 

  

 

 

May 6, 2024 

 

The Honorable Tom Cole    The Honorable Rosa L. DeLauro 

Chairman       Ranking Member 

House Appropriations Committee   House Appropriations Committee 

Room H-307      1036 Longworth House Office Building 

Washington, D.C. 20515    Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro:  

 

I am requesting funding for the Technology Upgrade for Fiscal Year 2025. The intended 

recipient is Westmoreland County located at 2 N. Main Street, Greensburg, PA 15601. 

 

The funding will be used to replace laptops, carrying cases, and portable printers for the 

Westmoreland County District Attorney’s Office. This is a valuable use of taxpayer funds 

because it will modernize critical technologies needed to streamline the criminal court process, 

achieve justice, preserve the rights of victims, and protect the citizens of Westmoreland County. 

 

This project is authorized under section 501 of the Omnibus Crime Control and Safe Streets Act 

of 1968 (34 U.S.C. § 10152).   

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 

family. 

 

Very respectfully,  

 

 

  

 

Guy Reschenthaler  

Member of Congress 

 


